
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Teresa Adalian 
Assistant Principal 

 

May 9, 2023 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Tragically, our school community suffered another loss Monday with the death of one of our 
students.  We want to let you know that the City School District of Albany immediately mobilized its 
crisis support protocols Tuesday morning to provide support to everyone in our school community 
affected by this loss.  
 
The passing of someone we care about can affect us in so many ways.  Now, or in the coming days, 
weeks or even months, your child may have a variety of feelings.  Our crisis response specialists will 
remain available at school for your children, and we ask that everyone remain sensitive and 
respectful to all who may be impacted by this loss. 
 
As a school community, we will mourn this loss together.  Should your child or your family need 
support, please reach out to our staff at school at (518) 475-6525 and we will share resources with 
you. 
 
If you have concerns about your child, please let a teacher, staff member or administrator know.  We 
are here to support you if you have any questions or concerns, or need to talk.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Teresa Adalian 
Assistant Principal 


